
Allenstown Public Library 

Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

March 8, 2016 

 

Call to Order 

Present:  Pauline Boutin, Vicki Kneeland, JoAnne Dufort, Director:  Patricia Adams 

Programs:  The library is participating in the Suncook Senior Center Raffle.  We 

are displaying one of the stuffed bears that are being raffled off in the month of 

April and also selling tickets for the raffle calendars.  Leslie Vogt also expressed an 

interest in getting a book club going once the new Senior Center is completed. 

We have been receiving responses to Patti’s requests for summer reading prizes 

from various businesses and organizations. 

Patti read two stories to Mrs. Zibel’s third grade class for Read Across Americaon 

March third. 

Betsi went to the grade school and set up a table for library card sign-ups and for 

a craft for the children to make at the grade school’s Bingo for Books event on 

March fifth. 

Other:  Shaun Mulholland contacted Patti and Pauline regarding solar panels 

being placed on the fire station.  The excess power produced would be sold back 

to Eversource and the town wants to use the credits to pay for the library’s 

electricity. 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

 


